TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
THURSDAY, APRIL 5, 2018

The Stratton School board held its monthly meeting on April 5, 2018 at
the Stratton Town Office. -

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chair, Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell,
Clerk and Allison Young -

Lorraine Newell called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.
AGENDA MODIFICATIONS: None

MINUTES: The minutes from the March 22, 2018 School Board meeting
were read. Lorraine Newell moved to approve the minutes and Thomas
| Montemagni seconded the motion. The minutes were approved.

RESIDENCY/TUITION APPLICATIONS: None

ORDER:
Billing was received from the following:
Windham Central Supervisory Union .
Fourth Quarter assessment $23,857.25 CK#4402

The Order was reviewed, approved and signed.
The total amount of the 4/5/18 order was $23,857.25.




BUSINESS:
The Board scheduled executive session for May 3, 2018 to complete the
Superintendent Evaluation. '

CORRESPONDANCE: None

ACT 46

Stratton School Board members, Thomas Montemagni and Lorraine
Weeks-Newell are scheduled to meet with the Vermont Agency of
Education to discuss Stratton’s petition with the State to remain an
independent school district. The meeting is scheduled on April 10,
2018 in Barre, VT.

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20
p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

!5:7
Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary




